
From: Don Holmes  
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 8:59:12 AM 
To: _Members of Council <MembersofCouncil@oakville.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Message from Oakville Gymnastics Club re 71 Loyalist Trail Zoning 
Amendment 

 

Esteemed Members of Council, 
 
Oakville Gymnastics Club is a longtime partner of the Town of Oakville.  As a not-for-profit 
sports club our mission is to provide gymnastics instruction to the Oakville community. 

   
There is a great need for additional gymnastics programming across our Town and we are 
striving to meet this need by extending our reach into the quickly developing northern 
area.  As a future tenant of 71 Loyalist Trail, we look forward to sharing our love of 
gymnastics with the families that call Ward 7 their home. 

   
We urge the councillors to do whatever they can to expedite this process. 

   
Oakville Gymnastics Club sincerely appreciates your ongoing support, 

 

Don Holmes 

Executive Director 

Oakville Gymnastics Club 
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